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HB 2967 will only make the screening application process that much more difficult. If 

applicant screening fees for tenants are pushed onto housing providers, there’s no 

telling how many unqualified applications we’ll have to sort through in order to find 

those that are actually qualified. The amount of additional time and resources wasted 

during this process will not only increase costs for us, but also for the tenants in our 

parks, because we would need to raise rent to recover these costs. 


